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World Rally Championship : Rally of Italy (1-3/10/2004).

Juuso Pykälistö and Mika Ovaskainen 
given another opportunity with the Citroën Xsara WRC

In Sardinia, early October, Juuso Pykälistö and Mika Ovaskainen will get back behind the wheel of the Citroën Xsara WRC, rented by Kronos Racing from Citroën Sport.

After the unfortunate retirement in Finland, all those concerned decided to join up again in order to repeat the operation, especially as their performance until that point of the rally had been excellent. (Juuso and Mika were lying 3rd in the overall classification).

“Along with Citroën Sport and Juuso’s partners, we have done everything we could to give them the second chance they deserve, “ explained Marc Van Dalen, Manager of Kronos Racing. “Our aim is to give them the best car in the best possible context.  The collaboration with Citroën Sport is, undeniably, a major asset for us at this level. Additionally, this is a totally new gravel rally, which will put all the drivers on an equal footing.” 

Juuso and Mika are delighted at the thought of driving the Xsara again: “I have some wonderful memories of that Finnish experience,” Juuso explained.  “I was immediately at ease, both with the car and with the team, for whom I was driving for the first time.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those people who are placing their trust in us; we will do our very best to get a good result for them, and, most importantly, to bring our Xsara safely home! ”  
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